
 

CEPL12 Report to Town Council 

Date 2.1.25 

December is a busy month for us all as we prepare for the festive season, but quiet from a CEPL12 point of view as attention 
turns to celebration and a well-earned break.This year has been no exception. There was no board meeting in December. 
 
The events planned in December went off well, at least those that took place – the weather having a decisive say in the case of 
others. 
 
We welcomed our volunteers to say thank you on 17 December, and also said thank you to Jo Grail for her years of service as 
a Director with CEPL12 as she prepares to move away to spend time closer to family. 
 
One last note of good news, Belle Vue is now home to Storybook Dads, a charity that helps prisoners reconnect with their 
children through the magic of storytelling. 
 
I hope you all had a great Christmas and New Year. We return refreshed to meet the challenges of the new year; there is much 
to do and the hard work starts now, but it will be worth it as ever. 
 
Chris Bailey. 
2.1.25 
 

For more information about any of our activities please check out our facebook and Instagram pages, our website or pop into 

No 4 or 8 to find out more. 
  

  

‘Together we can, together we do.’ 
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